198-000024-20040819-FR

< LE GOUVERNEMENT No/réf: 4871/mar

DU GRAND-DUCHE DE LUXEMBOURG Affaire suivie par Valérie Debouché
Ministere de I'Egalité entre Tel : 24785816
les femmes et les hommes

Fathers Against Discrimination
c/o Mr. Patryk P. Rybinski
117, route d’Arlon

L-80009 Strassen

Luxembourg, 2 b AVR, 2019

Reference: Letter from 24" March 2019
Dear Sir,
I would like to come back to your correspondence from 24™ March 2019.

As | explained to you in my previous letter, | will not be able to give you a satisfactory answer
to your technical requests, as they do not fall under my jurisdiction.

Therefore | would once again suggest that you apply to the ministry of Justice in order to get
all necessary explanations about why courts do not more often pronounce shared custody
and do not in your opinion take more often into account the needs and interests of the
fathers in case of separation and divorce.

Furthermore, | would kindly invite you to address the Center for Equal Treatment that can

open a file and assist you in your procedure to obtain more specifically equal treatment for
fathers.

In order to succeed in your argument | would recommend that you eventually hire a lawyer
who assists you in your case.

With kind regards,

D

Taiha Bo rdLng
Minister for Equality between
women and men
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